

## MARLBOROUGH SCIENCE ACADEMY PTA MEETING

M I N U T E S Monday 12 March 2018

Present: Jane, Julie, Charlotte, Angela, Natalie, Jacqui

Apologies: Nikki, Sara, Salpi, Terri, Mandi

### 1. Chair's welcome

### 2. Finance update

Currently have a balance of £16,758.21.

£408.00 having been recently raised through the disco.

It was noted that a cheque of £75 is still to be presented.

We are now being paid by DD by the Charities Commission which means we receive the full £10 p/m instead of £7.50.

### 3. Matters arising from AGM

a. Disco was agreed to be a big success. The DJ did a great job and the committee wished to thank all the volunteers that assisted on the night.

b. With regard to the Art Department's request for funding, this money had now been taken up.

c. Mr Pace has now purchased a second golf buggy at a cost of approximately £1,000.

### 4. Requests for funding

There were currently no requests for funding. With regard to the Sixth Form building, it has yet to be decided what form the PTA contribution could take, although continued current thinking was to making a contribution to the purchase of AppleMac laptops.

### 5. Next events

a. Quiz Night – Currently Jacqui and Sara are signed up to man the bar. Jane will send something out via Parentmail, although Terry, Angela and Salpi have already said they are willing to help out. Any parents on year group's Facebook pages are encouraged to share the quiz poster on their sites. Parents would be able to purchase tickets through Gateway and it is believed Sara has already organised the liquor licence, with Richard running the quiz and questions. Salpi would be in attendance with her boys and they should be able to assist with the marking. Julie

and Angela agreed to purchase the wine and beers for the event and it was agreed to offer wine and chocolate as prizes. It was agreed that someone should check that Chris would be able to lock up after the event. The quiz would start at 7.30pm in the Da Vinci Hall and those attending can bring their own food and nibbles.

b. Bacon buttie morning – This would be taking place on 12th July with Sara to send out a request for volunteers.

#### 6. AOB

None

#### 7. Next Meeting

Thursday 24th May